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April 16,2014

To Whom It May Concern:

I write this letter to affirm the quality of work Keith Shaw, doing business as KSCMS of
Seminole, Oklahoma.

In early 1990, Mr. Shaw’s company was selected to renovate and configure an oil field
related building into a children’s museum. Construction began after exhibit ideas were
brought forward to the board. Mr. Shaw was involved not only as the construction side
of the project, but also in the idea phase of the project in terms of exhibit development.

As a former educator and administrator, he knew firsthand what would appeal to
children. He turned that educational knowledge into fabricating of ideas, all the while
building the children’s museum. To this day, several of his “idea’ exhibits have
withstood the test of time and remain very popular.

He has been selected on every expansion project since the museum’s inception and will
continue to be THE construction company we select for future projects. He has taken a
20,000 SF building and increased the size to 42,000SF due to several expansion projects.

The latest project was that of building an exhibit area to house Oklahoma’s state dinosaur
and an expansion frontage. He was part of a group that traveled to the Black Hills
Institute in South Dakota to design the dinosaur exhibit into a major expansion project.
The exhibit has been a huge success with visitors of all ages.

Mr. Shaw is meticulous in planning and remains within financial projections. Many
times he has completed our projects under budget. The museum’s board of directors
stand firm on their commitment to always hire the best company for any project we

pursue and that company is Keith Shaw Construction Management Services, Inc.
(KSCMS).

Should there be any further information required, please contact me at the address listed
on this letter.

Sincerely,

Poowi Aorrake

Marci Donaho
President
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